
Aire Class News 

Week 13/11/23  

Anti-Bullying Week 2023 has been taking place this week and the theme 

is ‘Make A Noise About Bullying’. We have been focusing on ways that we 

can be all be kind to each other, even if we have different opinions.  

Learning Means the World  

We have been continuing our Learning Means the World theme ‘Law and 

Order’. This week we have been learning about democracy and how 

decisions are made in this country. We have also been thinking about how 

our pupil voice can be heard and writing our own manifestos.  

Maths  

We have started a new topic looking at Multiplication and Division. We 

have been focusing on our 3, 6 and 9 times tables and learning about fact 

families.  

Reading 

We are continuing to read our class text “The Iron Man” by 

Ted Hughes and been exploring the vocabulary in Chapter 

One.   

Writing  

We have been continuing looking at “Blue John” and considering the use 

of verbs and the impact they have. We have then created our own setting 

descriptions using a character we have created.  

PE  

We became spies in Dance this week, exploring turning, moving at 

different heights and jumping. We then created freeze frames which 

allowed us to use our best spy poses.  

RE  

In RE we have been continuing to think about life as a journey and thinking 

about the importance of Baptism to Christians and the symbolism of 

water in the baptism ceremony.  

Our theme is Collective worship is friendship.   

 


